
 E  MAIL  YOUR  NEWS  TO  TIGERTOPICS  @  EWPTO  .  COM  TIGER TOPICS EDITOR: OPEN POSITON – INTERESTED??? 

 Welcome back 
 students, teachers 

 and staff! 

 FROM THE DESK OF THE EWPTO SECOND YEAR CO-PRESIDENT  S  EPTEMBER  2022 

 Hello Emerson Williams 
 Community! 

 Welcome back to school! This 
 year our completely new PTO 
 board is excited to try to bring 
 back more of our classic PTO 
 events while also breathing new 
 life and fun into new events we 
 dream of hosting!  We have 
 moved our PTO meetings to IN 
 PERSON ONLY on Mondays, the 
 first one being September 12 at 
 6:30 in Miss Fortuna’s classroom 
 (look for signs). 

 We will have a high school 
 volunteer who will be providing 
 childcare (Elementary age 
 children only) during this meeting 
 in a nearby classroom. Please join 
 us for this meeting and keep up 
 with what we are doing by liking 
 our Facebook page 
 (Emerson-Williams Elementary 
 PTO) and subscribing to our 
 website www.ewpto.com! 

 Thank you to all the wonderful 
 PTO parents who welcomed the 
 Tigers staff back to school with a 
 Taco Luncheon  on Monday 
 August 29th!  The smiles and 
 energy were absolutely wonderful. 
 In September alone we are 

 bringing back tons of great 
 events: Apparel sale (with the 
 classic Royal blue Tigers hoodie!), 
 hosting a membership drive, 
 Dinner on the Lawn, Scholastic 
 Bookfair, School Pictures and two 
 dedicated Emerson parents are 
 bringing back the Color Run/Tiger 
 Trot!! 

 We are looking for parents to 
 volunteer to be room parents and 
 we are always looking for 
 volunteers who can offer a few 
 hours a few times a month to help 
 with a classic fundraiser, organize 
 some Emerson restaurant nights 
 and or EW sports events. 

 So read ahead to gather more 
 information about all the 
 wonderful people involved and the 
 things we are doing!  We could 
 always use helping hands so 
 please reach out with your great 
 ideas or come to our meetings to 
 share your thoughts and hear how 
 we are supporting the EW staff, 
 students and parents this year! 

 Thank you! 
 Colleen Mattatall 
 Second Year President 
 Emerson Williams PTO 

 EWPTO Event Calendar 

 September 9 at 5pm - 7pm 

 Dinner on the Lawn, with the 
 PPTs! 

 September 12 at 6:30pm 

 PTO mtg: Music  room 

 September 17 at 7pm 

 Hartford Athletics Soccer game 

 September 20 - 22 

 Scholastic Bookfair in 
 Gymnasium (Tuesday 5-8:30pm; 
 Wednesday 5-8:30pm; Thursday- 
 Student shop- school hours only) 

 September 20 Open House K-3 

 September 21 Open House 4-6 

 September 26 

 School Pictures Grades K-2 

 September 27 

 School Pictures Grades 3-6 

 October 1 

 Tiger Trot/Color Run 9:45am 

 October 5 

 Minimum School Day – Dismissal 
 12:55 p.m. 



 E  MAIL  YOUR  NEWS  TO  TIGERTOPICS  @  EWPTO  .  COM  TIGER TOPICS EDITOR: OPEN POSITON – INTERESTED??? 

 PTO Meeting Schedule!  New Day, Time and 
 Location! 
 PTO meetings are at  6:30 p.m on Mondays 

 Dates:  September 12, October 17,  November 21, January  9, February 13, March 20, April17, May 15, and 
 June 5 

 Meetings are held  in person ONLY  in the  MUSIC  room  (Miss Fortuna’s classroom), signs will be posted in the 
 school for directions. Childcare will be provided. 

 Meet the New Board! 
 Jessica Peltier, Secretary 

 Mom to Alice & Matthew Helweg (4th & 2nd)  ,  6th and  7th Grade Science Teacher 

 Favorite thing about your own Elementary School experience: 
 My very favorite thing from my own elementary school experience was by far my teachers, 
 my 4th-grade teacher, Mr. Marshall, in particular. He was the most amazing teacher I have 
 ever had! Not only did he engage us in learning but he made everything interesting. His 
 walls were covered in old calendar pictures (top to bottom), two walls with Currier & Ives, 
 and the others were Norman Rockwell. Then, every Friday we had a fun day, crazy sock day, 
 wear a tie, wear a plaid shirt, etc. Instead of singing Happy Birthday for everyone's birthday, 
 we all sang "You are my sunshine" to the person. For leap year we had to jump over a rope 
 he put in the doorway and explain why we have Leap year. I can honestly say he is one of 
 the reasons I became a teacher myself! 

 Favorite Family Vacation or Activity: 
 As a family, we love to go down to the Outer Banks with friends, where we spend the week 
 at the beach relaxing and enjoying the ocean. 
 My kids love going out for dinner at Stellas or Jake's Wayback Burgers. 
 This year we have gotten into playing lots of games. We love Uno, Qwerkle, Battleship, and 
 Trash! 

 Favorite Thing about Emerson Williams: 
 What I love about EW is that it truly is a community school. Any time I walk into the building 
 I am always greeted with a smile and feel like I belong. 

 Goal while on board of EW PTO: 
 I would like to become more involved in the various activities offered by the school, in 
 addition to getting more families involved so that everyone can feel like EW is their 
 community too. 

 Random Interesting Fact about yourself: 
 I became an American citizen when I was 20 years old, even after having lived here since the time I was 7 months old! 



 Anthony Uccello, Treasurer 
 Anthony Uccello, Product Developer / Mechanical Engineer 
 Dad to Accalia 3rd grade, Tristian 10th grade (EW Alumni) 

 Favorite thing about your own Elementary School experience: 
 I still remember my field trip to Boston. I have been to Boston hundreds of times, and 
 even lived there for a short time. That field trip created a spark in my life. This is one 
 of the many reasons why I am involved to help children get that spark. 

 Favorite Family Vacation or Activity: 
 Friday family movie night, sports events, cooking , gardening , day trips , theater, art 
 galleries, soccer, basketball and family creative thinking time 

 Personal Hobbies:  biology research, cancer activism, programing , soccer and 
 making digital music 

 Favorite thing about Emerson Williams: The community that Emerson Williams 
 creates. 

 Goal while on board of EW PTO: To give our children a truly unforgettable experience. 

 Random Interesting fact about yourself: I’ve traveled Europe 

 Colleen Mattatall, Second Year President 
 Mom to Emily, Grade 4 and Nolan grade 7 

 Favorite thing about your own Elementary School experience: In third grade 
 my teacher had all 23 students walk 1 mile every day, then we mapped our 
 walked 24 miles each day and eventually made our way to Disney World!  It 
 was brilliant: getting kids outside, promoting active lifestyle and we learned 
 about each state between Connecticut and Florida, how to read a map, the 
 borders, capitals, etc. 

 Favorite Family Vacation or Activity: My family traveled to Colorado in 2019 
 and it is still my favorite trip we have taken. 

 Personal Hobbies: Golf, Reading, Cooking 

 Favorite Thing about Emerson Williams is a warming, caring sense of community that I really appreciate 

 Random Interesting Fact about yourself: When I was in 6th grade my family moved to Australia for 6 months 
 for my father's job 

 Goal while on board of EW PTO: Bring back fun activities and get more people involved 

 Lauren Rhines, First Year Co-President 

 Town Administrative Manager, Mom to Madelyn, 4th; Jackson, Kindergarten 

 Favorite thing about your own Elementary School experience: 
 I made life-long friends in elementary school who are such an important part of my 
 "family". I don't really have that many memories of things in school during my elementary 
 years (outside of being levitated by a magician during a school-wide assembly when I was 
 in 5th grade!) - and that's why I'm trying to be involved in creating ways for my kids to 
 have stand-out memories of their time at EW when they're my age. 

 Favorite Family Vacation or Activity: Trips by a beach or lake, playing board games, family 
 movie nights, cooking, fishing, anything creative we can do together like painting, crafting 



 Personal Hobbies: reading, crafting, writing, baking, genealogical research 

 Favorite Thing about Emerson Williams: the feeling of community here. I love how connected the staff, parents, and kids 
 are. 

 Goal while on board of EW PTO: For everything we do to be done with intention: to create programs and events, etc. that 
 are meaningful and impactful for our children. 

 Random Interesting Fact about yourself: I am a published poet. 

 Andrea Hernandez, First Year Co-President 
 Mom of Hunter, grade 4 and Addison grade 2 

 Favorite thing about your own Elementary School experience: I had 
 awesome experiences on field trips to children’s museums, planetariums, 
 Sturbridge Village in Mass. and of course I had some of the best friends 
 EVER! 

 Favorite Family Vacation or Activity:  Disney World, Disney World and 
 then Disney World  and play all sorts of games with  the family! 

 Job Title:  Retired but now a full time Mom 

 Personal Hobbies:  Building Lego Sets and Tie Dyeing 

 Favorite Thing about Emerson Williams: I love the teaching staff and 
 everything they do for our kids and school community. 

 Random Interesting Fact about yourself:  I was a Connecticut Ambassador of Music in high school in which I 
 toured Europe for three weeks singing in a chorus of 150 kids. 

 Goal while on board of EW PTO: To help create and implement old and new events for our kids 

 Anxhelika Deda (pronounced as An-juh-lee-ka Day-da), Childcare for 
 PTO meetings 

 I am a sophomore at Wethersfield High School. I went to Emerson Williams for the 
 5th and 6th grade and enjoyed my experience there! 

 At the high school, I am a field reporter, news anchor, and unit director of health 
 and wellness in the school news club, Blue Eagles News! I highly recommend 
 checking our youtube channel, "Blue Eagles" where we have information that a lot 
 of the Wethersfield community can benefit from! I am also a part of Piece Lit Mag, 
 a poetry Club, as well as Interact Club, a club focused on volunteering, which led 
 me to meet a PTO member that told me about these meetings. 

 When I am older, I want to do something that involves helping children, so I am 
 absolutely looking forward to helping watch little kids during the PTO meetings! :) 



 Subscribe to the Emerson-Williams PTO Calendar 
 Overwhelmed by the amount of cool stuff the PTO has planned?  Us too!  Subscribe to the PTO calendar and sync it 
 up with your Google Calendar!  It’s so easy and Picture Day or those random half days won’t sneak up on you again! 
 Go to  www.ewpto.com/calendar  to get instructions to  subscribe and make it easier for yourself! 

 2022-2023 Committee Chairs Needed 

 We have  several Committees that are in need of talented  people to chair them!  If one or more looks exciting,  please 
 click the link below, scroll to find the committee, and click ‘Sign-Up For Committee’ to help out. 
 https://www.ewpto.com/what-we-do/ 

 Also, if you have some fun great ideas, to either raise money or bring our community together with fun events and 
 have some time to help organize it, reach out to the board to let us know!  PTOBoard@ewpto.com 

 Please note, the Student Directory  will not  be issued  this year. 

 2022-2023 Membership Drive 
 Fundraising is crucial to the EWPTO as it helps bring great programs to our school for all students. We are so grateful 
 for your annual donations to our Membership Drive.  Check out our flier attached to register to become a member 
 and if possible make a donation. 

 All donation amounts are welcome. Being a “Member” of the EWPTO allows you to make a motion and vote at PTO 
 meetings as well as know you are supporting a worthy cause and enhancing your child’s experience at 
 Emerson-Williams Elementary School. 

 To become an EWPTO Member without donating, please use our online membership form or look further for a paper 
 membership form:  https://www.ewpto.com/what-we-do/#membershipdrive 

 2022-2023 Room Parents 

 Ever wonder what goes on in your child’s classroom?  Interested in building a relationship with your child(ren)’s 
 teacher(s)? Sign up to become a Room Parent for your child’s classroom.  Network with other parents in your child’s 
 classroom and other parents in your child’s grade.  Share ideas with other Room Parents of all grade levels within our 
 EWPTO Room Parent Facebook community.  Everyone is super nice and loves to help!  Sign up today at 
 https://www.ewpto.com/room-parent-sign-up/ 

 PTO Activity Highlight 
 PTO Wish List 
 Did you know that the PTO has a wish list program where Certified Staff at Emerson Williams can request items to 
 help their classroom or help fund a project in their classroom?  The wishes are limited to $300 per staff member per 
 year.  In the past we’ve bought things like: 

http://www.ewpto.com/calendar
https://clk.groupvine.com/122813?delivId=407567&msgId=106967&online=0&url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.ewpto.com%2Fwhat-we-do%2F%23committees
https://www.ewpto.com/what-we-do/#membershipdrive
https://www.ewpto.com/room-parent-sign-up/


 Thank you to our generous sponsors 



 DINNER  
 ON THE LAWN 

 featuring the band 

 The PPT’s  
 on Emerson-Williams Lawn 

 organized by the PTO  
    

 Friday, September 9 
 5-7pm  

 Bring a picnic dinner for your family!  
   

 Questions:     dinnerlawn@ewpto.com       
 There will be no access inside the school, no 

 bathrooms will be available. 
 Please leave all non-service pets at home. 

 We hope to see you there! 



Are  you a business owner or do you know a 
local business owner? Grow your business 

with the help of EWPTO!
Stripes Package: $150

Includes business card on EW PTO website, featured on 
our Facebook page, and included in at least 5 Tiger Topics 
newsletters. Plus featured in emails to parents and in our 

Sponsorship Spotlight. 
Tigress Package: $100

Business card on EW PTO website, and featured in emails 
to parents. 

Cub Package: $25
Business card on EW PTO website.

If you are interested, please email 1yrpres@ewpto.com
We accept business cards or jpeg/pdf files
Checks payable to Emerson-Williams PTO 

Send to:
EW PTO 

461 Wells Rd.
Wethersfield, CT 06109

Attn: Lauren Rhines  

mailto:1yrpres@gmail.com


 Membership Drive 
 Please consider becoming a ‘member’ of PTO.  Membership allows you to 
 vote at PTO meetings and support the PTO sponsored events and activities. 
 While PTO membership is free, please consider making a  donation  to the 
 PTO as part of our Membership Drive.  Deadline for  this is October 5th. 

 Questions:  membership.committee@ewpto.com 

 Donations to non-profits such as Emerson-Williams PTO can sometimes be matched by employers, please check with 
 your employer to see if they will match your donation to a non-profit entity.  A receipt will be provided for every donation 
 with the tax ID number of the PTO. 

 Member  Please register me as a member of the PTO.  I would like to be signed up for PTO 
 related news via email 

 Bronze  Please register me as a member of the PTO and accept my  donation  of  $10  . I will 
 receive a lanyard for my donation 

 Silver  Please register me as a member of the PTO and accept my  donation  of  $25  . I will 
 receive a lanyard and a car magnet 

 Gold  Please register me as a member of the PTO and accept my  donation  of  $50  . I will 
 receive a lanyard, a car magnet and an Emerson-Williams reusable shopping bag 

 Diamond  Please register me as a member of the PTO and accept my  donation  of  $100  . I will 
 receive a layard, a car magnet, a reusable shopping bag and my name will be put in a 
 drawing for a $100 gift card to Amazon 

 Please complete the form below and write a check (or cash) to EWPTO or EMERSON-WILLIAMS PTO. 
 Send to the school in an envelope labeled PTO MEMBERSHIP DRIVE. Your child’s classroom teacher will 
 deliver to the main office and you will receive a receipt of your donation and applicable goodies. 
 —---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 Name of Parents/Guardians: _________________________________________________________________ 

 Email Parent 1:________________________________ Phone number: _______________________________ 

 Email Parent 2:________________________________ Phone number: _______________________________ 

 Amount, if any, of Donation: ________________________________________________________________ 

 Child/Children names and classrooms (please list all): ____________________________________________ 

 _______________________________________________________________________________________ 
 I give permission for my child(ren)’s  room parents  to contact me/share my contact information with other 
 parents from my child’s classroom 
 I wish to be signed up for PTO emails to stay up to date on cool stuff PTO is planning 

mailto:membership.committee@ewpto.com




 Emerson-Williams PTO Fundraising Night 
 September 17  th  @ 7pm 

 What:  Spend time with your 
 Emerson-Williams community  while 
 enjoying Hartford Athletic men’s 
 professional soccer! $5 of each ticket 
 purchased goes directly to the Emerson 
 Williams PTO! Click the link or scan the 
 QR-Code for details  & tickets. 

 Who:  Hartford Athletic vs Las Vegas Lights 
 FC 

 When:  September 17 @ 7pm 

 Where:  Trinity Health Stadium - 250 
 Huyshope Ave., Hartford, CT 

 Tickets:  East Stand - $16.27 
 Parking - $10 (cash/venmo only on 9/17 – 

 click link or   scan QR code for details) 

 www.hartfordathletic.group/emersonwilliamspto 

 Questions:  Jessie - 

 joram@hartfordathletic.com / 

 860-945-4207 

 -  SCAN ME 



 Become a Room Parent 
 What is a Room Parent? 

 Room parents work with their child’s teacher and gain insight into what the classroom needs are and 
 assist accordingly. 

 A Room Parent assists with: 
 ·  Coordination of parent volunteers for classroom  events/activities 
 ·  Helping to organize Holiday Gifts/Teacher  Appreciation Week Gifts 
 ·  Any additional opportunities as they arise  throughout the school year 
 ·  Possibly solicit Strawberry Festival raffle  basket donations 

 A Room Parent should: 
 ·  Delegate and encourage other parents/guardians  and family to help 
 ·  Maintain a positive morale and attitude towards  other parents 
 ·  Communicate with the classroom parents to  keep them informed 
 ·  Share PTO information with parents as it  becomes available 

 How can I volunteer? 
 ·  Complete and return the below interest slip  to your child’s teacher by 
 Friday, September 23. 
 ·  The EWPTO Room Parents Committee will contact  you if selected 
 ·  For further details or if you have any questions,  please email the Room Parents 
 Committee at  roomparents.committee@ewpto.com 

 -------------------------------------------------------------Cut Here----------------------------------------------------------------- 

 Please Return by Friday, September 23 to your child’s teacher. 

 YES, I want to be an Emerson-Williams Room Parent! 

 Parent Name:  ___________________________________________________________________ 

 Parent Number:  __________________________________________________________________ 

 Parent Email: _____________________________________________________________________ 

 Student 1 Name: _______________________________ Student’s Teacher/Grade: __________________ 

 Student 2 Name: _______________________________ Student’s Teacher/Grade: __________________ 

 Student 3 Name: _______________________________ Student’s Teacher/Grade: __________________ 

 Student 4 Name: _______________________________ Student’s Teacher/Grade: __________________ 








